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Personnel Changes / Additions 
 
We are pleased to announce the relocation of Kathy Hall and the addition of Teresa 
Welch, both joining us in our Oakbrook office. 
 
Kathy Hall has relocated from our Costa Mesa office and will be assuming the role of 
Business Development Analyst.   
 
Kathy has been with us for 10 years and has an Associates Degree in Transportation from 
College of Du Page. She has previous experience with Pacer Stacktrain in customer 
support, sales support and inside sales.  Prior to Pacer Stacktrain she worked in the 
industry with an intermodal marketing company and a rail contract organization. 
 
Teresa Welch joins us with previous experience in the international arena both as a 
vendor and as a customer of international in the import market. Teresa joins us in the role 
of Business Development Support.  
 
Both Kathy and Teresa will support our Business Development Managers for the Central 
and Northeast United States. 
 
Kathy can be reached at 630-573-2213. Teresa can be reached at 630-573-2243. 
 
We are also pleased to announce the relocation of Jeff Kennedy who has joined the 
Pricing Department as a Pricing Manager in our corporate headquarters, soon to be in 
Concord, CA.  Jeff has been with us in our Business Development group in Oakbrook for 
the past couple of years and will be a valuable asset to our Pricing organization.  Jeff 
holds an undergraduate degree from Indiana University and a graduate degree from the 
University of Pennsylvania. 
 



Jeff can be reached at 510-272-7614 through this week and in Concord, CA starting 
October 2nd at 925-887-1453. 
 
Please join us in welcoming them. 
 


